
What a great week we have had!  

More photos from our fabulous week at school can be found on our Facebook 

page. We never share children’s  full names in our posts.  Please can we ask that you do the same if commenting 

on a post.  This is to keep our children safe. Many thanks.  

Dates to remember:  

13th—16th May—Y6 SATs week 

20th—22nd May— Y6 Camp 

 

Congratulations to our Firefly class 

who topped the charts this week 

with 97.9% attendance.  

 

 

 

 

 

2nd Dragonfly class—97.1% 

3rd Cricket class—95.5% 

4th Butterfly class—95.2% 

5th Ladybird class—92.8% 

 

This week certificates 

were awarded to: 

 

Ladybird class— Ema, 

Oakley & Rory 

Dragonfly class— Bryn, 

Spencer & Safia  

Butterfly class— 

Hudson, Kitty & Felicity 

Firefly class— Harry, 

Shalom & Berkley  

Cricket class— Freya, 

Cayden & Skye 

 

          Dragonfly class 

A few weeks ago, Dragonfly class planted 

some seeds and they have been keeping 

a diary documenting their progress.  We 

have seem some wonderful writing!  

 Now the warmer weather is (finally!) here, 

please can you ensure that all 

children come to school with 

sun cream applied, a hat and a 

water bottle.   

Thursday 16th May 

— Menu change  

Sausage, chips and beans (meat 

option)  

Cheese and tomato pasta (veggie 

option)  

Please note that ParentPay will still 

show the original options.  As long 

as you select the meat or veggie 

option, your child will receive the 

above.  

LEGO & K’NEX 

The school is after some Lego or 

K’nex Roller Coaster sets.  If 

anyone has any they could 

donate to the school please drop 

off at the school office or with 

Mrs Parker. 

Thank you to our two Y6’s 

who led the awards 

assembly today.  

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/





